
Houghton Neighbourhood Plan (HNP) working group 

 

Minutes of Zoom meeting held Thursday 28 May 2020 
 

1. Present 

Alan Young (AY) 

Sue Otten (SO) 

Llyn Adams (LA) 

Bev Barker (BB) 

 

2. AY reported that he has updated the list of Green Spaces 

 

3. AY reported that Ingrid Burt is in receipt of approximately 10 feedback reports 

on the Draft NDP and will collate these into a report which will be send to David 

Nicholson. David has said this number of responses is adequate.   Note:  Ingrid 

has said that all the feedback reports are favourable and say the Draft document 

is an accurate representation of the Parishioners’ views.   

 

4. BB reported that the application for supporting funds from TVBC has been 

successful – the group thanked BB for the work required for this submission. 

It was agreed that SO, when contacting David Nicholson about photos (see 

minute entry 5), will ask if it would be possible to complete this NDP in the current 

financial year in order to avoid having to submit a third application for funding.   

 

5. One of the parishioners has suggested additional photographs should be 

included:  of the field between the back of Four winds and Steven’s Drove, and 

of the area behind the skeleton barn in North Houghton at the back of the school.  

SO to sort and sent to David Nicholson.   
 

6. Date and time of next meeting:  to be arranged  


